
This is a bad bill that is an end-around to significantly infringe on the right to bear arms.  CHL carriers go through a great deal of 
effort to obtain and maintain their license. We are not the bad guys.  Statistically, CHL holders are involved in less crime and fewer 
homicides.  This is not a group to be punished but supported and expanded.  

Please vote against this bad bill.


